
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                               Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

September 13, 2023 

 

Dear HCS Community: 

 

Welcome Farms / Lakes New School Safety Officer James Meade: 

Mr. Meade recently joined Fortis Group as a School Safety Officer after a successful 26-year law 

enforcement career. He retired as a Sergeant with the Redford Police Department. Prior to entering law 

enforcement, James served honorably in the United States Marine Corps. During his police career, 

James served in numerous special capacities including patrol, investigations, firearms instructor, and the 

SWAT operator. He is highly trained and experienced in CPR/First Aid, defensive tactics, de-escalation, 

active shooter response, advanced firearms and tactics. James possesses an Associate Degree in Criminal 

Justice from School Craft College. 

 

 
 

 

Gold Out Hat Day Friday, September 15, 2023 in Grades JK-8:  Students can step up and support the 

Mott Children’s Hospital Go Gold Drive this Friday.  See below: 

 

 



Teen Opportunity:  Below you will find information regarding a teen leadership opportunity that is 

available to all Livingston County schools.   

 

 
 

 

Survey Participants Needed:  Trinity Health Livingston Hospital, along with the Livingston County 

Health Department, is asking for feedback to better understand the health and social needs of Livingston 

County. Results of the survey will help them to see what needs exist in the community and to create a plan 

to support and improve the health and well-being of Livingston County residents. 

Start by: 

1. Taking the survey now. This anonymous survey only takes 10 – 15 minutes to complete! Anyone 

who takes the survey will be entered in a drawing for a $50 Visa gift card. Click here now to take 

the survey. 

2. Share this information with friends and family who live in Livingston County.  Everyone’s 

feedback will help in the planning of future health and social programs and services for the 

community. 

3. Be a part of our upcoming focus group. Focus groups are small get-togethers where we ask for 

your feedback on the survey results. See the end of the survey on how you can sign-up. 

Hurry, survey ends October 13th! 

For more information or for paper copies of the survey contact Mary Niester at mary.niester@trinity-

health.org or call 734-655-8952. 
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New Homecoming Parade Scheduled:  Parents and students at HHS are working on establishing the 

tradition of a Homecoming Parade at Hartland High School.  Your support is needed. 

 

 
 

LEGACY Help Needed:  If you are able and willing to help our LEGACY program stock the pantry please 

see the flyer below.  Items can be dropped off in Central Office if you do not know where the Alternative 

Education Office is located.  Donations accepted all year long.  Thank you. 

 

 
 

 



Hartland Volunteer of the Year Voting Open:  Voting for the Hartland Living Volunteer of the Year is 

now open online! Read about the six nominees selected and cast your vote before 5:00 pm on September 22. 

 

 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

 

“It’s never too late to change the road you’re on no matter how far you’ve traveled.” 

Anonymous 


